WWW.NIZARICU.ORG 1(888)786-1824

**FALL 2017** 

#### Message from our CEO

# 3rd W Quarter Dividends

Paid September 30, 2017. Our Board of Directors has announced the following 3rd quarter regular shares dividend:

\$100,000 & Under

0.70% Dividend Rate 0.701% APY

\$100,001 & Over

0.60% Dividend Rate 0.601% APY

\*APY = Annual Percentage Yield

NCUA \*APT \* Annual Percentage riek

### CALENDAR

October 9 Columbus Day\*

October 31 Halloween

November 10 Veterans Day\*

November 23 Thanksgiving Day\*

December 13 Salgirah Mubarak

December 25 Christmas Day\*

\*Federal Holiday

Dear Valued Members,

In this issue of the newsletter, I would like to touch upon a few important topics which include the member survey, improving communications, member information, and the recent Equifax data breach.



Shaukathussain Jaffer President/CEO

Over time, Nizari has introduced many products and services in response to the members' needs for

credit and financial services. As part of our efforts to continue to improve our services, we are conducting a survey to seek your valuable feedback. The survey questionnaires are available at your local branch or you can complete a survey online at www.nizaricu.org. Your maximum participation is extremely important to helping us improve our services to serve you better.

As we continue to grow, an increasing number of members are banking with us so a smooth flow of communication with you is very important. We have witnessed a trend of increased incoming calls. As a result, our representatives may not be able to take your call as they may be servicing other members. Please leave a message with your contact information so that we can get back to you in a timely manner. Also, please notify us of any changes to your contact information immediately so that we can keep our records up to date.

As you may know, Equifax, one of the consumer reporting agencies, announced that they had a data breach. We provided an update to our members and shared the communication issued by Equifax to address the breach. We urge you to take the necessary steps to protect yourself from ID theft, and we want to assure that we have enhanced our due diligence as well.

We thank you for banking with us, and we look forward to your continued support and cooperation.

Shaukat Jaffer Chief Executive Officer

#### VISIT US AT:

Nizari PFCU proudly supports AKF and will be present at several upcoming Walks

GHRA TRADESHOW

## The AGA KHAN FOUNDATION WALK | RUN

Dallas Walk | Run- October 14th Austin Run - October 29th Houston Walk | Run - November 4th

November 1st, at Booth #138